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Week 8 Year C



Year Six made models of the Jabberwocky.



In response to hearing the about Noah 
building the Ark to protect God’s animals, 

the children are showing an interest in 
different occupations.

“I build a house!” “I’m a builder!”



Year 5 have enjoyed learning about pulley systems. 
We can even lift bottles of water with them!



Reception have been 
learning how to roll the 

ball accurately in PE. 
They helped Mr. Day 

with ideas for 
developing accurate, 

controlled and focused 
ball rolling and then 
practised their skills.



Year 4 PE Pentathlon activities



The Year One children took turns to be the conductor in music this 
week, whilst their friends played percussion instruments. 

The focus was on changing the tempo and dynamics. 



Year 2 have been taking notes 
and writing a Fact File about 

Samuel Pepys. 
Did you know ... he wrote his 

diary in code?



In Science 
Year 3 tested 
the strength 
of different 
magnets.



Identifying 
dinosaur 
features 

by playing 
dinosaurs

bingo.

Zack won!



While playing with and exploring the puzzles, the children were guiding 
their own thinking and actions, for example, correcting themselves if a 

piece didn’t fit. 



Guiding their 
own thinking,

enjoying a 
challenge, 

persevering 
and celebrating 

their 
achievements-

“I DID IT!” 



Year 
One 

explored
making 
shapes, 

and holding 
balances 

with a partner 
this week

in PE. 



Year Six have 
been writing 
and solving 

algebraic 
equations.



Reception have worked 
hard on their phonics-

we are very proud” 



Building a circuit 
that includes 

a switch in a Y4 science 
lesson. 

Pupils had to work together
and try to overcome

any difficulties.



In Maths, the Year One children have been using their 
knowledge of number bonds to solve addition problems. 



Lots of ideas from 
the School 

Parliament, after 
consulting with their 
constituents, about 
what equipment will 

help to improve 
lunch and playtimes.

Great ideas … order 
almost complete!





Thursday 3rd March is 
World Book Day - all 

children will receive a £1 
token towards a book.
Children are welcome 

to dress up as a 
favourite book character 

if they wish but our 
main focus will be 
exploring favourite 
books and a love of 

reading.



Please read and reflect 
on this Sunday’s gospel 

together; the theme is

ACTION




